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Greetings!

I sincerely hope that this email finds you and your family well. You have probably already 
heard that this Sunday we will be having a Farewell Service for Dr. Chung-sik Yong, the 
Continental Director for North America and the Senior Executive Pastor of New Jersey 
Family Church. As the New Jersey Family Church community, we have had the 
opportunity to experience many things under Dr. Yong's leadership. We wish to offer our 
gratitude for our time together with him and see him off well into his next mission.

There are a couple of things to note about this upcoming Sunday: 

- a community card will be presented to Dr. Yong during the service. We will also be
collecting an offering to support him in his next mission. Those who wish to sign the card
and/or contribute a donation may wish to come early in order to do so
before Sunday service starts.

- there will be no refreshments after service because kitchen renovations are currently
underway. (Stay tuned for an email update about the progress on the renovations.)

I look forward to seeing you again at this Sunday's special service.

With love,
Pastor Nancy


